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Pro Log rolling tournament headed to La Crosse this Summer

The 2025 La Crosse Open is moving to Pettibone Park in La Crosse this year, and

the professional tournament kicks off this Saturday, June 21°'. The event is free of charge.

This year’s La Crosse Open will feature some of the top pro rollers in the world,

including Six-time women’s world champion, and Holmen, WI native Livi

Pappadopoulos. La Crosse natives Connor Birdsong and Shane Burns will be

competing on the men’s side, as will men’s big names:

California’s Tanner Hallett, Three-time world champion Anthony Polentini, and 18-year old
standout and reigning #1 seed Marcus Heineck. Overall, more than 20 pros will be
competing this year. Youth rollers, several from the La Crosse area, will be competing at the
amateur event, scheduled to begin upon completion of the pro tournament. Livi
Pappadopoulos, along with Birdsong and Burns will be available for interviews in the weeks
leading up to the event. Photo and/or video requests at the Pettibone lagoon can also be

arranged.
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